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Groundwater is a vital resource, together let's protect it.

midcountygroundwater.org « 5180 Soquel Drive - Soquel, CA 95073
SANTA CRUZ MID-COUNTY

GROUNDWATER AGENCY

CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING

Due to concerns about COVID-19, the regular meeting of the

Board of Directors of the Santa Cruz Mid-County Groundwater Agency

Scheduled for Thursday, March 19, 2020

Has been CANCELLED



